
PUBLIC NOTICE
Allegheny Arsenal Burial
Pits Munitions Response

Site
Restoration Advisory

Board
Public Interest

Solicitation
The  U.S.  Army  Corps  of
Engineers  (USACE)  Baltimore
District is gaging the public’s
interest  in  creating  a
Restoration  Advisory  Board
(RAB) for the former Allegheny
Arsenal Burial  Pits Munitions
Response Site (MRS) Phase I
Remedial  Investigation  (RI).
The goal of this non-intrusive
RI is to determine if potential
discarded  military  munitions
still exist at this historic site as
single  items or  within  burial
pits. If a RAB is created (based
enough community  interest),
the  RAB  would  review past
and future planned actions at
the  MRS.  During  a  RAB
Meeting, USACE would give a
status  update  regarding
ongoing  environmental
investigations and restoration
activities  at  the  former
Allegheny  Arsenal  Munitions
Depot - Burial Pits MRS.
What is a RAB? A RAB is a
stakeholder group that meets
on a regular basis to discuss
restoration  at  a  specific
property  that  is  either
currently  or  was  formerly
owned  by  DoD,  but  where
DoD  oversees  the
environmental process.
What is the purpose of a
RAB?  A  RAB  provides  the
community  with  the
opportunity  to  become
involved in the environmental
restoration process.
What  activities  can  RABs
undertake? RABs review and
comment  on  environmental
restoration  documents  and
activities, provide information
to the public and receive input
from the  community.   If  you
are  interested  in  forming  a
RAB for the Allegheny Arsenal
Burial Pits MRS please send an
email  to:
Allegheny.Arsenal.RAB@usa
ce.army.mil
More  information  can  be
found  at
https://www.denix.osd.
mil/rab/denix-files/sites
/22/2016/03/RAB-
Rule-Handbook_Final.pdf


